## MINUTES OF THE CITY OF HULL MAYOR AND COUNCIL

July 25, 2024

The meeting was called to order by Mayor John Barber at 7:00 p.m. at Hull Fire Department. Those in attendance in addition to the Mayor were the Clerk, and council member Mike McElroy and Steven Hollingsworth.

Due to a lack of a quorum no business was transacted. The Clerk advised that we had one person qualify for each council seat therefore we would not have to have an election. Mayor Barber announced that we would have a special called meeting for August 8<sup>th</sup> at 7:00 p.m. at the Hull VFD to swear in the new council members.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Pou Hull City Clerk